
Due to the recent developments in the ongoing COVID-19 global pandemic, in order

to secure the health and well-being of all our students the Senate of Alanya HEP

University has decided to employ distance education mode for the fall semester of

2020-2021 Academic Year. Accordingly, all the courses, course activities, assessment

and evaluation will be carried out within the scope of distance education. The parts of

the curriculum that require face-to-face interaction will be, in addition to the distance

education materials and virtual interaction, conducted in person at the end of the

semester or during the following semesters in accordance with the directives of the

Council of Higher Education and the Ministry of Health, and taking the participation

possibilities of our students into consideration. Dates of the beginning of the academic

year and the registration renewal have been announced on our university website. We

hope that this pandemic will be over very soon. However, at the same time we

consider this process an opportunity to implement a more effective and efficient

model of higher education through the rational integration of digital technologies.

Accordingly, we have directed all our efforts to conduct a comprehensive online

education that makes the most of the potential of digital technologies and provides

more effective learning than face-to-face teaching.

It is announced with respect to our students and the public.
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